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Southern Bell

December 14, 1982

Mr. Sam Putnam

Senfor Project Manager
J. E. Sirrine
Greenville, SC

Dear Mr. Putnam:
Based on the information you have provided, we will be able to provide

telephone service for the Rolling Green Village Planned Development Complex.
If you have any questions concerning this project please contact Hr. Chris

McConnell at 298-0733.
Youry tryly,
Manager - Dfstribution
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